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KIBOGORA POLYTECHNIC

OFFICIAL ANNOUNCEMENT

The management of Kibogora Polytechnic (KP) is pleased to announce that the list of selected
applicants for the scholarship opportunity in Bachelor of Anesthesia and Bachelor of Sciences in
General nursing has been published. We congratulate all those who have made it to this stage of
the selection process.

The selected applicants are hereby informed that the scholarship test is scheduled on Friday,
14th March 2025 at 9:00 AM at Kibogora Polytechnic Main Campus.

Note:

e The list of selected applicants is found on KP website: www kp.ac.rw
Any applicant who wishes to place a claim regarding the scholarship process is allowed
to do so by emailing info@kp.ac.rw no later March 13, 2025
e To be authorized to sit for test, an applicant will have to present both his/her original S6
Certificate and ID card.
The test questions will be in English and focus on Biology and Chemistry
The following applicants are not eligible to these scholarships:
s Applicants who are currently receiving another GoR-funded scholarship or
scholarship from its partners,
s Self-sponsored students currently enrolled in Health-related programs in any
higher Learning Institution.
e Any violation to these application requirements will lead to immediate disqualification
upon discovery, and may result in additional sanctions depending on the severity of the
violation.

We encourage all shortlisted candidates to prepare thoroughly for the test. Please ensure you
arrive at the venue on time and bring all above mentioned documents and writing tools.

We wish all candidates the best of luck!

¥. MUKAMUSONI Dariya (PhD_, -
Vice Chancellor

Granted Accreditatlon and Legal Personallty by The Mmlstenal Order N 7/20150ff C|al Gazette N" 03 of 19/01/201 5

P.O.Box: 50 Ny a1sheke-Rwanda Tel:(+250)786568015 E-mail: ir Dkp.ac.rw Webs www.kp.ac.rw



